
CELEBRATE WOMEN 2024 
Proudly presented by CFUW Sudbury, YWCA Sudbury, and LEAF Sudbury 

Book Sponsorship 
For a $100 charitable contribution, a copy of The Last Doctor: Lessons in 

Living from the Front Lines in Medical Assistance in Dying by Dr. Jean 

Marmoreo and Johanna Schneller will be placed in a secondary, post-secondary or 

public library of your choice. Your contribution will be acknowledged in the book.  

Please complete the requested information below: 
 

Contributor Information (for tax receipt purposes – please print) 

 

 ____________________     _____________________________ 
                    Name                             Address 

 ________________  ______________  ____________________ 
         City/Postal Code                   Phone Number                                     Email  

 
Acknowledgements: (Please check Preferences) 

 
 At Event: Your Name_________________________  OR      Anonymous____ 

 

  And/Or In Memory of _________________________ 
 

       (Must submit 10 days prior to event to be included) 
 

 In Book: Your Name__________________________ OR    Anonymous____ 

 

                 And/Or In Memory of _____________________________ 

 
 Place Book in: 
    
  ___  Any secondary/post-secondary or public library in Greater Sudbury  OR 

 

  ________________________________  

                 (Library of my choice) 

 

Your Tax Receipt will be issued by YWCA Sudbury.  Please mail this form with a 

cheque for $100 payable to 'YWCA Sudbury' by April 26, 2024 to: 
 

Christine Tworo, 747 Dry Pine Bay Road 
Alban, ON, P0M 1A0 

 

For more information contact Christine at 705-691-0935 
 

                                      Thank you! 


